
Visit us at 
jcsstjohn.org St. John the Evangelist Elementary School 

 

THANK YOU!!! 

 

 

~ We thank our parish family for your 
weekly church offering which helps to 
support our efforts to continue the rich 
tradition of  Catholic education in our 
parish school.  

~ Please consider making a tax      
deductible donation to St. John School 
to help with tuition assistance and  
school programs.  

~ Please continue to keep St. John 
School and all Catholic schools in your 
prayers.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

St. John Mardi Gras                                   
Saturday, January 25                       

from 5:30 to 8:00 in the gym 

Games, food, basket raffles and silent 
auctions are all a part of this wonderful 
family event. All are welcome to attend!  

St. John 7th Annual Draw Down              
Saturday, March 14th, at the Commonwealth Center   

Dinner, music, dancing,  and a 
chance to win money while having fun 
with friends and family.      

Watch the bulletin for details about 
both events. 

New Family Open House ~ Thursday, January 30, 6 – 7 PM 

Preschool 3s through Grade 6 

We invite your family to join us for our New Family Open House.  We have 
something very special here and we would love to share it with other families!             
All families who attend this Open House will have a chance to win a 
$100 tuition voucher for the 2020-2021 school year. 

Can’t make the Open House?  No problem.   

Call the school office to set up a tour. 

For more information, please call us at 784-1714. 

The Great 50/50 Raffle  

Tickets are now on sale for the 2020 
Great 50/50 Raffle. Each ticket is $100. 
Two tickets will be drawn each month – 
February through November, with a 
payout of $5000 and $2500. Only 1500 
tickets will be sold.   

Tickets are available in the school or 
parish offices or may be purchased 
online at www.jcslumenchristi.org and 
click on Quick Links. Proceeds benefit 
the Jackson Area Catholic Schools and 
Parishes. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.jcslumenchristi.org

